Release Planning: Kohn

The ONAP community chose to re-name the "K" release (originally "Kyoto") in honor of the late CNCF Executive Director, visionary, entrepreneur, and
open source advocate and pioneer, Dan Kohn, who passed in the fall of 2020. More information about Dan here.

Release Schedule

Revision: r10

Title
v Events
« LFN Dev & Test Forum
+ ONE Summit
« LFN Dev & Test Forum
+ Holidays
+ Ascension Day (EU)
+ Memorial Day (U.S.)
+ Canada Day
+ Independence Day (U.S.)
+ Labor Day (U.S.)
+ China National Day
« Thanksgiving (U.S.)
« Jakarta Sign-off
v Kohn
+ MO - Kick Off
+ M1 - Global Req Approved
+ M2 - Spec Freeze
+ M3 - Final Code Submission

+ M4 - Feature Freeze
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+ Continuous Req/API Approval 47722 I, 6/30/22

+ Continuous Design 4722 I, 5/31/22

+ Continuous Code Delivery 47722 I, §/31/22

+ Continuous Test & Integration 4722 I ©/15/22

Date Rev Event or Update Milestones

Affected

11/10 r10 The TSC agreed that the release was not ready for Sign Off. The Sign Off date was pushed out 3 weeks to account for ONE Sign Off
122 Summit next week, and Thanksgiving the week after.
10/27 r9 The TSC conditionally approved RC for Oct 28 (+1 day from scheduled). See meeting notes for details. No change to Sign Off. RC
122
10/06 r8 The TSC conditionally approved Kohn release M4. The condition was that the projects complete the three unresolved release M4

122 management tasks (INT-2145, INT-2146, & OPTFRA-1093) by the RC milestone.


https://thenewstack.io/an-open-source-leader-is-gone-a-remembrance-of-dan-kohn/
https://wiki.onap.org/x/_IARCQ
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The issues with the build environment remain unresolved. The PTLs agreed to re-schedule M4 for Oct 6.

Due to ongoing issues with the build environment (IT-24608, it-24620), the TSC agreed to re-examine the status of M4 at the PTL
meeting on Oct 3.

The TSC approved M3

The TSC agreed to push out M4 and RC by one week, each. Sign off is unchanged.

It appears that there was a misunderstanding about M3 on Sept 1. The TSC chair tells me that the intention was actually to move
both M3 and M4 to the same date on Sept 22. Schedule is updated to reflect that.

The TSC pushed M3 and M4 out by one week, each to Sept 8 and Sept 22, respectively. Other milestones remain the same.
Also added the Thanksgiving holiday.

The TSC conditionally approved M2.

The TSC pushed M2 out one week to July 21.
Also updated the sign off date shown for the Jakarta release to the actual release date (June 30).

The TSC conditionally approved M1

The TSC approved moving M1 to June 23.

The TSC approved moving M1 to June 9 (May 24 proposal)

Updated May 19 proposal based on feedback from PTLs at May 23 PTL meeting. Moved M2 from June 30 to July 14. Still requires
TSC approval.

Identified a conflict between M1 and Ascension Day on May 26, due to Ascension Day not being on the original
schedule. Proposed moving M1 to June 9 and M2 to June 30. Need to review with PTLs and then vote in TSC on June 2.

Added Ascension Day.

TSC approved Kohn schedule

First draft posted
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https://lists.onap.org/g/onap-release/message/2369
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